Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 3:12 PM
To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: RE: BL-17-00015 Kohl

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Sure, two of the wells appear to be close to property lines (maybe less than 50 feet). | didn’t get back to you because it
appears that it may not be an issue as those two wells are not close to any proposed, new property lines.

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 12:45 PM
To: Holly Duncan

Subject: FW: BL-17-00015 Kohl

When you get a minute can you look at the updated survey that you requested for BL-17-000157?
Thank you

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 11:08 AM
To: Holly Duncan

Subject: BL-17-00015 Kohl

Hello,

Attached is a new preliminary survey with the location of the wells. Please let me know if you have any further
comments.

Thank you!

Chelsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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